Dear First Church Family,

| am excited to announce our January, 2025 Missions/ Work Camp Trip to Paraguay!
The dates for the trip are Thursday, January 17 (pm) - Sunday, January 26 (pm),
2025.

This time we will be going to a couple of new locations and helping to build two new
structures and lead a Vacation Bible School.

1. We will be going to Nararjal to help Enrique and Pricilla Navarette build a new
kitchen addition onto a current church plant building in Monico. In addition we
will be sanding and painting the existing church plant building there. We will
also be working with Priscilla to provide a VBS at their church in Nararjal. Pricilla
is one of Norberto’s sisters.

2. We will also be going to Raul Pena to help Martin and Sonia Vargus to build a
new restroom and classroom room building on their school campus.

We will divide the group up into two units to work on their separate projects. Each night
we will stay locally in each respective location. At the beginning of the trip we are
planning on stopping at previous work camp locations in Bella Vista, Obligado,
Timothy's School, Encarnacion, and probably worship at a couple of churches the first
weekend, on our way to our destinations for the week.

The basic cost for the trip will be approximately $3,000 which will include your flights,
ground transportation, lodging, meals, etc.

A commitment to the trip and a deposit of $300 is due by Sunday, April 28 to secure
your spot on the trip. You will also need to complete the Work Camp Application form.

If you have any questions, please contact Bob Confer 269-470-9877.
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